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(Strothers Road, High Spen, Gateshead) (Waiting Restrictions) 
 

Traffic Regulation Order 2018 
 
 

Statement of Reasons 
 

Following complaints from adjoining residents and after reassessing the existing no 
waiting at any time restrictions along the north east section of Strothers Road, High 
Spen, it is proposed to reduce the length of no waiting at any time restriction (double 
yellow lines) from 36 metres to 13 metres in a north westerly direction, from its 
junction with Ramsay Street. 
 
The reasons for this proposal are that the existing no waiting at any time restrictions 
were introduced because it was at that time expedient to avoid danger to persons 
and vehicular traffic using the road and to facilitate the safe movement of that traffic 
along the road, in connection with the industrial units, which have now been 
demolished. 
 
Since the demolition of those industrial units it is not now considered expedient that 
the whole of the no waiting at any time restrictions remain in situ for the reasons 
above and the proposed removal of that section of no waiting at any time restriction 
will also provide parking to adjoining residents. 


